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22nd March, 2020 – The Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 

It is with sadness that the obligation of the faithful to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy Days amid 
these extraordinary circumstances cannot be fulfilled.  
 
From Saturday 21st March 2020, following official advice, Sunday and Weekday Mass will not be 
publicly celebrated here until further notice. Mass will be celebrated privately by Father Anthony 
Cogliolo in church at 9.30 am on each day excluding Sunday – when mass will be celebrated privately at 
10.30 am. 
 
The church will be open daily for personal prayer and there will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
on Saturdays from 10.15 – 11.00 am, as well as Confessions (also available on request at other times). 
Please follow with great care public health guidelines to maintain hygiene and social distancing. 
 
Masses at the Cathedral & Wythenshawe may be viewed and streamed here:  
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/live-masses 
 
You can still support the parish financially by standing order if you wish to and should 
email sacredwil@gmail.com to request a form if so.  
Any other type of cash/cheque donation would also be gratefully received.  
 

OTHER NOTICES 
 

Food link, Colshaw – Urgent Food Appeal 
The food link at Colshaw is urgently in need of food for poor & struggling families at this time. Your food donations would be 

most welcome – please leave in the usual place in church 

 

Booklets on the Re-dedication of England as the Dowry of Mary and on a Novena to Our Lady of Walsingham 

have recently been delivered by the Diocese. Please feel free to take a copy. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are there. Do not forget to let him know if you 

change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
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